
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Environmental Impact Assessment (Land Drainage Improvement 
Works) (Amendment) Regulations 2017 (No.585) 

 
North Somerset Levels Internal Drainage Board 

 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the North Somerset Levels IDB proposes to install a 
tilting weir at Crossman’s Hatch (ST393652) to improve water level management in the 
Yatton Little River.  No changes will be made to existing seasonal water levels and 
ecological enhancements will be undertaking including installation of an eel pass.  The 
Board has determined that these works are unlikely to have significant adverse effects on 
the environment and therefore does not intend to prepare an Environmental Statement in 
respect of the proposal.  An Environmental Impact Assessment report and location plan 
are available for inspection at the address below.  Any person wishing to make 
representations in relation to the likely environmental effects of these works may do so by 
writing to the address below within twenty-eight days of the publication of this notice. 
 
Signed:    Iain Sturdy - Clerk to the Board 
Address:  33-34 Bradbury House, Highbridge, Somerset, TA9 3BW 
Dated:      22/07/2024 
 
 

 


